STANLEY H. BIBER, M. D., P. C.

GENERAL SURGEON

OFFICE PHONE

TRINIDAD, COLORADO 81082

March 31, 1986

L.G. Sullivan Page St.

San Francisco, California 94117

Dear L.G.:

I am in receipt of your correspondence inquiring of the method that we use to form the phallus in the female to male surgery. We do not use the method which you are questioning. We find that it makes a very small penis. In fact the penis is too small. The technique that we use is the abdominal pedicle graft and implantation of saline implants in the labia to form the scrotum. If you have further questions, you may telephone my secretary and she will give you an appointment for a consultation in which we can discuss the total surgery.

Sincerely,

Stanley H. Biber M.D.

SHB: blr